

AIRLINE CENTRAL LODGE 2323 I.A.M.A.W.

Administrative Offices

May 03, 2021

Brother Angelo Valeriani

It is with great sadness and a heavy heart that your Union must inform you of the passing of Brother Angelo Valeriani on March 17, 2021. Brother Valeriani was a retired Station Attendant who worked on the Toronto Ramp. He was affectionately known as "Angie" to his many colleagues and friends.

Due to the current Public Health restrictions on gatherings, a private by invitation only service was held, with entombment at Glendale Memorial Gardens.

A donation in his memory has been made to the Canadian National Institute for the Blind (CNIB) on behalf of the membership, as per the family wishes.

Brother Valeriani will be sadly missed by all who knew him.

In solemn solidarity,

Dave Flowers President

